IN THIS
NEWSLETTER:

NORAH'S NORTH
POLE

We are proud to once again support Norah's North
Pole!

UPCOMING
NETWORK+ EVENT

For the second year in arow, we volunteered as a
drop off point for donations.

BI.IENT SP(]T“GHT Norah's North Pole operates right here in the North

East. Providing a small sack of Christmas presents to
[:HAKH DHUUM those children who would otherwise go without!

CYBER ESSENTIALS This year we wanted to support them in delivering

many more! The Norah's North Pole elves work with

schools and social teams to ensure Santa sacks get
WEI.BUME BA[:K to the most vulnerable children in the North East.

COURTNEY

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who
donated and used us as a drop-off point. We’d also

MERRY BHRISTMAS like to give a big shout-out to the lovely family that

& A HAPPY NEW runs Norah’s North Pole, the work they do is amazing!
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Upcoming

'
]

Events

Here at The Unite Group, we
are the proud sponsors of
Network+ events. These
networking events are the

CLIENT SPOTLIGHT: CHAKH DHOOM

Our team at Social+ recently organised and
attended a soft opening for one of our new clients,
Chakh Dhoom.

perfect opportunity to find
new potential opportunities.

The next event will take place
on Wednesday 24th January at
ChachaBuchi, Newcastle from

Chakh Dhoom is Jesmond’s newest addition as an
S5pm - 7pm.

Indian Street Food hotspot! Bringing the flavours

of the Indian streets straight to your plate.
Join us for this FREE event g Y P

and enjoy your first drink on
A The soft opening was a great success with the

us!
restaurant being at full capacity and lots of

positive feedback.

Come along and have a chat

with some of our team! _ _ .
The ambience was amazing, the food was delicious,

Sign up here:
2 =1 and the Jazz Musicians and Indian dancing was

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/new-year-
e ey -vAl fabulous. It was a great night and our team was

able to gather some good content.

(@Network_Plus_NE To learn more about Chakh Dhoom and the dishes
they offer or to book a table, visit the below link:

@Networkplus_ne linktr.ee/chakhdhoom

@Network Plus NE
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WELCOME BACK

\

COURTNEY
PRUTECT YUUR BUSINESS IN 2024 We ‘d like to welcome back Courtney

In 2024, safeguarding your business against to the Social+ team, as our newest
cyber threats is paramount. Account Manager!

Cyber Essentials is a vital cybersecurity Courtney brings with her a wealth of
framework that serves as a cornerstone for industry knowledge and she’s already
protecting businesses against online threats. It settled right back into the team.
encompasses a set of fundamental security

measures and best practices designed to We can’t wait to see Courtney grow

safeguard organisations from common cyber throughout the new year and thrive in
risks. her new Account Manager Role.

At The Unite Group, we understand the unique  [SSVEaESVANTIINeINolUI o= TaleReloJe N1 gLt gl
challenges businesses face. That’s why our with existing clients as well as
team are fully qualified Cyber Essentials attending networking events, so be
practitioners and therefore can assess your sure to say hil

application as well as guide you through the

process. We manage the entire process for you [RURSIKCICRCEEIR (N Selligugl=\HeIg:] )Y
from the initial audit, remedial works, and of our Social+ team about the services

certificate issue. we offer, please don’t hesitate to get
in touch today!

Visit our website to learn more:

mps:theunitegro_up_co_ukCyber—essentia|3 httpSZ//SOCia|'p|US.media/00ntaCt'US/
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https://social-plus.media/contact-us/
https://theunitegroup.co.uk/cyber-essentials/

MERRY CHRISTMAS & A HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Pictured above some of our team in the office recently celebrated Christmas Jumper

Day in aid of Grace House - a charity we are proud to support!

Here at The Unite Group would like to take this time to wish you all a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year. All of the team would like to thank you for your
support throughout 2023 and wish you all the best for a successful 2024.

Our team will be operating and providing support & assistance as normal throughout
the festive period, please contact us by calling 0191 466 1050 or by emailing our
helpdesk at support@theunitegroup.co.uk.

Our team has gone from strength to strength in 2023 and we are excited to continue
this throughout 2024. We have some exciting plans, so stay tuned in January to
learn more!

Many Thanks from Dean, Callum o % E
Mike & Paul - The Unite Groulp 7 1

directors

The Unite Group Monthly Newsletter | page 04


mailto:support@theunitegroup.co.uk

